PLEASE PUBLISH THE FOLLOWING LEGAL AD on March 1, 2023 Please send the Affidavit of Publication and bill to Trinity County Planning. Call Bear Banonis 623-1351, Ext., with any questions.


NOTICE OF APPROVAL FOR 
COMMERCIAL CANNABIS CULTIVATION LICENSES

Applications to allow a commercial cannabis cultivation license (“CCL”) have been received by the Trinity County Planning Department-Cannabis Division for the following Assessor’s Parcel Numbers (“APN”):    

[bookmark: _Hlk15650647]		CCL:				APN:

		CCL-377			014-420-001-000
		CCL-141			024-080-019-000
		CCL-102			017-440-007-000
CCL-468			019-420-021-000
CCL-498			015-050-024-000
CCL-362			011-210-035-000

	
	In accordance with the California Environmental Quality Act (CEQA Guidelines Section 15168(c) & (e)), the above referenced license has been determined to be later activities and fall within the scope of the certified Environmental Impact Report adopted by the Trinity County Board of Supervisors which adequately describes the activity for purposes of CEQA.

[bookmark: _Hlk18383237][bookmark: _Hlk4078148][bookmark: _Hlk35606273]The Cannabis Director approved the above referenced CCL on March 1, 2023.  Should you desire to appeal this decision, you must do so within 10-working days, or by March 15, 2023, pursuant to Trinity County Zoning Code Section 17.34.110. The license can be issued on or after March 15, 2023.  

Upon request, you may inspect the subject license application file at the County Planning Department in accordance with the Public Records Act.

[bookmark: _Hlk35605696]If you have any questions or wish to receive additional information concerning the above listed cannabis license or wish to file an appeal, please contact Bear Banonis in the Trinity County Cannabis Division, P.O. Box 2819, Weaverville, CA. Phone (530) 623-1351, or by email at info.cannabis@trinitycounty.org.
